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September 13, 2024 
 
Dear Charger Families, 
 
Out of an abundance of caution, we closed school today, September 13, to allow for a comprehensive 
investigation to be completed. The Carbondale Police Department concluded the investigation and 
determined that all threats were not credible. 
 
Due to the police determining that the threats were not credible, school activities will resume as planned 
this afternoon and this weekend. 
 
Again, we are proud of the individuals who alerted adults to the situation and ask that you continue to 
partner with us in creating a safe environment for all.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding.   
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Holly W. Sayre 
Superintendent of Schools 
Carbondale Area School District 


